Cato Community Newsletter June 2021

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



Last month was a flurry of activity. I want to first give thanks for the Mother's Day wishes and gifts. You all are so kind and it made that day of recognition as a mother even more special. I also felt all warm and fuzzy with the arrival of homeowner Jessica's baby girl. Meet our newest and voungest community resident! She is the voungest new resident, but not the only one. We have welcomed several new homeowners to the community this month. May was a busy month for purchases of new and pre-owned homes as well as transfers of ownership. It is so nice that other people want to be here because they see you as a good neighbor.

Many thanks need to also be given to you for all of the donated items and money to Tri-County Animal Rescue. Mr. Johnny is touched by your generosity in remembrance of Zora and assistance for these precious dogs that need care and love. Joanne, with the organization, is amazed at what we where able to collect and has expressed her many thanks. It is obvious that we are a community of people who care.

We now move forward to June when we observe and honor. with pride, our fathers and our country's flag. These celebrations are for two different things but with a similarity. A father and a flag each represent a group of people and each are looked at for inspiration. Let us show them how important they are to us by giving a hug to a father and a salute to the flag. Sometimes the smallest gesture makes the biggest impact.

Tammev Thomas 704-825-2946





Meet Tarayah Lynn

Currently our youngest resident and daughter of our homeowner Jessica Fields. Born on May 7th, 6lbs.14oz.



Congrats Kim!

Our resident, Kim Shoemaker graduated from Gaston College with high honors of 4.0 in Applied Science Business Administration



Mr. Johnny was so grateful for the donations in Zora's memory to the Tri-County Animal Rescue. We were also able to present a check for \$500 from a combination of cash donations from residents and the office. He is very appreciative.



GARBAGE MAN DAY *see attached flyer to post on your bin!



You may review the report in the office or online at www.cityofbelmont.org





Helpful Numbers:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 704-839-7800 Waste Pro: Animal Control: 704-866-3300 For Emergencies call 911

WASTE PRO

Removal Dates

Trash - June 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th Yard Waste - June 10th & 24th

Next Bulk Pickup - TBD